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Deputy Doublet 
Chair, HEalth and Social Security Panel 
BY EMAIL 
 
14 May 2024  
 

Dear Chair, 

Re: Dementia Strategy 

Thank you for your letter dated 26 April. 

I can confirm that the Dementia strategy and accompanying implementation plan will be 

published in June 2024. 

Upon receiving the draft of this strategy and becoming aware that it was completed without 

any budgeted funding for its implementation, I was keen to ensure that the public were not 

mislead as to intentions for delivery of the objectives within the strategy. 

I therefore requested the compilation of an implementation plan which identified those 

elements which we could afford, and would implement, and those that remained on hold, 

pending the possible application of further funding. 

 

I trust the above is of assistance to the panel. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Deputy Tom Binet 
Minister for Health and Social Services 
E t.binet@gov.je   
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